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Chinese School Association in the United States

912 Loveland Madeira Rd, Loveland, OH 45140, U.S.A. 
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Oct 18, 2012


Dear Mr.________:
The Chinese School Association in the United States (CSAUS) will hold its 9th National Convention and Chinese Education Conference from December 7  to 9 , 2012, in Cincinnati, Ohio. On behalf of the association, I would like to request a greeting letter from you to wish the success of the 9th CSAUS National Conference.  

Established in 1994, the Chinese School Association in the United States (CSAUS) is a 501(C)(3) non-profit organization to provide services to its member schools. The mission of CSAUS is to promote Chinese language and culture education in the United States, to help the younger generation of Chinese Americans to understand and appreciate Chinese heritage, and to bridge cultural and educational exchanges between the United States and China. During the past 18 years, CSAUS has grown rapidly, currently having over 415 member schools in all major US cities with student enrollments over 100,000. As a large organization of people with Chinese heritage, CSAUS has been playing important roles not only in promoting Chinese language and culture education within the Chinese American community, but also in promoting cultural and educational exchanges between the United States and China. 

The CSAUS national conference is held bi-annually. 8 previous conferences have been held in Columbus, Houston, Washington, Chicago, Las Vegas, San Francisco, Chicago and Dallas. They were all successful events. The 9th national conference is expecting even greater number of participants, including Chinese language education experts, government officials, and individual volunteers in the US and from China, along with representatives of CSAUS member schools in the US. It will be our great honor to have a greeting from you.
Your greeting will be printed in our conference brochure. To ensure enough time for editing and printing, please try to send the greeting file to President@CSAUS.net or postal mail to the address listed above. It is highly appreciated.
Thank you in advance for the greeting letter. If you have any questions concerning this request please contact us as listed above. 

Sincerely,
Qihong Liao 　             
Mary Shuai
President                                Vice President

Chinese School Association in the United States















